
I ask that vote a do not pass on house bill 1258. The 

rights of our counties and town ships has always worked 

for projects in the past. We cant have the state pushing 

projects on the citizens of north Dakota. The people 

know what will work in counties. The people must come 

first, what amount of money is worth even one death 

from some of these projects. When elected officials go 

against their own people and push an unwanted 

transmission line. These big  companies seem to have a 

green light to ignore property rights and the people are 

getting no help from our government who took an oath 

to protect us. Please take a look at what happening to 

our once beautiful state.  


